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Ways to Give
Your generosity is greatly appreciated, 

and every gift makes a meaningful 

impact on the lives of family, friends, 

and neighbors. There are three ways to 

give to the Logansport Memorial  

Hospital Foundation:

§   Mail 
      Complete the form and send to: 
      Logansport Memorial  
      Hospital Foundation 
      1101 Michigan Ave.  
      Logansport, IN 46947

§   Online 
      logansportmemorial.org/donate 
 

§   Phone (574) 753-1595

GIFTING

FOR

HEALTH

“Up On The Roof Gala”  
Saturday, August 20

The Logansport Memorial Hospital Foundation will be hosting our third “Up On The Roof Gala” 
Saturday, August 20, on the upper parking deck at Logansport Memorial Hospital. The event 
will begins at 5:30 pm with instrumental music provided by Ned Boyd during registration and 
the social hour. The evening includes live entertainment from the Indianapolis-based band The 
DOO!, who will bring a blend of elegance and energy for a fun night of dancing under the stars.  
 
This signature event for allows the Logansport Memorial Hospital Foundation to put the FUN in 
fundraising. In addition to dinner and dancing, LMHF will be asking for your generous support 
in helping fund support renovations to our surgery department. These renovations will  
enhance the patients experience across the board and will improve the work flow for staff. 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact Vicki Byrd at  
(574)753-1414 or email vbyrd@logansportmemorial.org. 

NEW BOARD MEMBER 
Our newest board member Lora Redweick, grew up and  
continues to live in the vibrant and active Twelve Mile  
community. Lora has been a licensed cosmetologist for 36 years 
and has owned her business since 2000. Along with the LMHF 
Board, she serves on the LMH Board of Trustees and is member 
of the Community Investment Committee for the United Way. 

“I have been active in our local county government over the years.  
I feel that it is important to have a better understanding of the 
process in which decisions are made.  In order for our community to 
continue to prosper, we need to offer whatever services that we can 
to achieve those goals.  I am looking forward in being a part of the 
LMH family and I am excited to become a member of the  
Foundation Board’s legacy which will continue to contribute in 
reaching their goals which have surrounded the community both 
in and out of the hospital facility that has been making a positive 
impact that has been proven to benefit so many lives.” 
 
Please join us in welcoming Lora to the Logansport Memorial 
Hospital Foundation. 

DRUG TAKE 
BACK DAY

The Logansport Memorial Hospital Foundation and Logansport Memorial Hospital will 
be hosting our second Drug Take Back Day. 

Once again we will be partnering with the Cass County Sheriff’s Department and the 
Logansport Police Department, in addition to the Drug Enforcement Administration this year 
to host Drug Take Back Day.  LMH will be accepting unused or expired prescription  
medications for the Drug Take Back Day. If at all possible, please bring your medications in the 
original bottles, all identifying information will be disposed of properly.

Needles and syringes, along with pet medications can also be accepted. If you are bringing 
needles/syringes, please put them in a separate bag when you drop them off that day.

The following items cannot and will not be accepted:

•	 Liquid medications

•	 Inhalers

•	 Aerosol cans

•	 Mercury thermometers

•	 Iodine-containing medications 

This event will be at Logansport Memorial Hospital’s main campus in the circle drive on  
Saturday, April 30 from 10 AM - 2 PM. For more questions, call 574-753-1573.

Rooftop Sponsor Pinnacle Sponsors 

Andrew and Amy Miller 



36TH ANNUAL GOLF  TOURNAMENT  
JUNE 15, 2022
The Logansport Memorial Hospital  
Foundation is very excited and proud to 
be hosting our 36th Annual Golf  
Tournament.  Wednesday, June 15th 

is your opportunity to tee off with the 
Logansport Memorial Hospital  
Foundation. The tournament will be held 
at Dykeman Park Golf Course, come rain 
or shine. 

Only one thing could be better than a 
beautiful day at the golf course – and 
that is “Putting Fore a Purpose.” Proceeds 
from this year’s tournament will help fund 
student scholarships, purchase hospital 
technology and equipment, and support 
other worthwhile community-based  
healthcare initiatives at LMH. 

To register your team or for more  
information call Kaitlyn Shidler at 
574.753.1573 or email  
kshidler@logansportmemorial.org. 

Sponsorship Opportunities Still Available

•	 Greens Fee Sponsors - $1,000 
Corporate banner displayed at the event, 
hole signage, logo recognition on all  
marketing materials, acknowledgment at 
the event luncheon, a team with two carts 
in your preferred flight choice

•	 Hole Sponsor with Team - $700 
Hole signage, acknowledgment at the event 
luncheon, a team with two carts in your 
preferred flight choice

•	 Cart Sponsor with Team - $500 
Cart signage, acknowledgment at the event 
luncheon, a team with two carts in your 
preferred flight choice

•	 Team - $350 
Team with two carts in your preferred flight 
choice

•	 Hole Sponsor - $350 
Hole signage 

•	 Individual Player - $100 
One individual round of golf with your 
preferred flight choice

February is American Heart Health Month and LMHF is proud to participate every year in #GoRedDay 
to raise money for our Cardiac Rehab Scholarship Fund.  Staff from all across the hospital pay $5 to wear 
jeans and their favorite red shirt to show their support for our Cardiac Rehab Scholarship Fund. The 
Cardiac Rehab Scholarship Fund provides financial assistance for under-insured/uninsured patients in 
need of cardiac rehab services.  If you would like to support our Cardiac Rehab Scholarship Fund please 
visit www.logansportmemorial.org/Donate and select the Cardiac Rehab Fund. 

Community Education  
Scholarship
It is that time of year for high school seniors to be  
completing all of their scholarship applications. The  
Foundation is proud to serve as one of those opportunities 
for local students. If you know a Cass County senior who is 
planning to pursue a career in the healthcare/medical field, 
the Logansport Memorial Hospital Community  
Education Scholarship is for them.  
 
Applications can be found at the local county high schools, 
the Foundation office or by emailing Kaitlyn Shidler. All  
applications must be submitted by April 1, 2022 to be 
considered. For more information please call Kaitlyn at  
574-753-1573 or email kshidler@logansportmemorial.org.

Laboratory 

FUNDING FOCUS  
Cardiac Rehab Scholarships 

Family Medicine 

Executive Leadership and Administration 

Corporate Sponsors 
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Therapy Services Family Medicine 


